
York Region Regional Clerk's Office 
Corporate Services Department 

October 13, 2016 

Mr. Andrew Brouwer 
Director of Legislative Services and Town Clerk 
Town of Newmarket 
395 Mulock Drive, P.O. Box 328 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7 

Dear Mr. Brouwer: 

Re: Review of Regional Council Governance 

At today's meeting of the Region's Committee of the Whole, Committee recommended 
that the attached report regarding "Review of Regional Council Governance" be deferred 
for consideration at its meeting of November 10, 2016. 

Committee also recommended that the report be circulated for consideration and 
comments from the local municipal councils. Please submit comments to me by 
November 3 if possible, or in any event, before the November 10 meeting of the 
Region's Committee of the Whole. 

Please contact me at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 71300 if you have any questions with respect 
to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/C. Martin 
Attachment 
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